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I am writing to you because of my strong conviction that we should not make the law to
 get an abortion any more liberal.
It is also my strong conviction that if anyone saw the destruction of a child during an
 abortion process then they would be horrified and could not allow this to happen. If you
 havent seen it then I am sure you can find it on the internet and if you can watch that and
 not be moved then I would be quite shocked.
There is more to this than only the feelings of the mother, and that is the welfare of the
 child and surely the child should have some support and consideration in their life.

So am asking you to do whatever is possible to prevent this very uncaring thing from
 happening.

Respectfully 
____________________________________________

Geoff Ballantyne
Director
Phone: +

Fax: +
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